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Comments: My name is Lisa Rowcliffe and I wanted to let you know that I  support of the Pactola Area- Rapid

Creek Watershed Mineral Withdrawal for many reasons. I have been enjoying Pactola for over 40 years and we

need to think, not only of ourselves but our future generations.  I want my great-great grandchildren to have clean

drinking water, I want them to paddleboard, swim, float, fish and enjoy one of the most beautiful places in the

Black Hills.  

Thank you, 

Lisa


